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Commodore’s Corner 
Happy summer, everyone!! 
Yes, we are in full swing of summer boating season.  Whether is the 
Bahamas, Key West, or Elliot Key, have a great time and be safe in 
your travels. 
 
Thanks go out to Mario and Sonia for another wonderful party in 
Paradise.  The food was great, the music was hot, and the pool as 
refreshing.  Who could ask for anything more! 
 
Coming up this month on June 18 your mouth will be watering for 
Italian.  Food that is!  Dave and Ana will be hosting a fabulous 
Spaghetti dinner at their home.  There is also a pool involved.  They 
always put on a fun event.  Mark your calendar.  More info at the June 
6 meeting at the Capri and a separate email will be sent with the 
particulars. 
 
We won’t be having a meeting in July.  But we will have a raft up at 
Elliot, both in July and August.  Hosted by former Commodore Peter 
and Teresa and John and Monica Adams.  More details to follow. 
 
Further down the line is Alabama Jack’s lunch in September with the 
Strandhagens. 
How fast is this year going??!! 
 
Hope to see you all at the 6/6/16 meeting.  Please respond promptly to 
Linda, our call girl, when you receive the email from her. 
 
Smooth Seas, 
 
Sharon Roesch 
Commodore 2016 

 
A picture of our commodore during a 
tour of a brand new 48 ft Sea Hunter 
boat at Homestead Marina. Thanks 
for the tour Alden and Jim! 
Congratulations! 
This was the end of a great party put 
on by Dade County Parks at 
Homestead Bay front Marina at the 
La Playa Grill. Hector and crew had 
great food and entertainment for all 
who attended.  
 
Thank you Karen Sutton for the 
Picture. 
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May Meeting Minutes 
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Sharon at 7:10 p.m.  First order of business motion to accept the minutes from 
last meeting as appeared in newsletter.... 
 
Treasurer's Report:  Presented by Cmdr. Sharon, as Claudia was unable to attend.  Beginning balance 
$4,582.75, ending balance $4,522.08.  Full report in newsletter. 
 
14 people were at the bowling event. 
 
Buz handed out flyers about the marina social and asked for a show of hands from those planning to attend. 
 Future e-mails asking for RSVP will allow him to give the people in charge a head count. 
 
Sunshine:  Peter and Teresa Dean were not at the meeting, however, Cmdr. Sharon reports that Ted Newlan was 
in the hospital but is much better now.  Ted was at the meeting and looking fine. 
 
Cmdr. Sharon reported on the death of a friend Ralph Laughridge, a former neighbor who hosted HYC at his 
home in the Keys. 
 
Old business:  Liz Phillips reported that everyone had a great time at the bowling event.  Dave Giuliani won #1 
bowler.  She also mentioned that Cindy Burrell scored just below Liz which was notable as Liz bowls regularly. 
 
May event:  Coming up on the 21st a pool party at Mario and Sonia's home. Sonia passed out sign up sheets for 
appetizers, salads and dessert. She further mentioned we could arrive at around 2:00 p.m. with dinner at 5:00 
p.m.  Cost $5.00 per member and $10.00 for guests. 
 
June event: Spaghetti dinner at Dave and Anna's home. Date to be decided at next meeting. 
 
50/50 of $25.00 won by Anna Giuliani. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, secretary 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        
BEGINNING BALANCE April 1, 2016    $4,582.75   
        
INCOME:         
        
 50/50   70.00    
        
 Event   224.00    
        
 Total   294.00    
        
        
EXPENSES :       
        
        
 Event Cost      
  Bird Bowl  307.21    
  Liz Phillips  47.46    
        
 Other   0.00    
        
 Total   $354.67     
        
ENDING BALANCE April 30, 2016    $4,522.08   
        
        
        
SUBMITTED BY       
        
Claudia Casanave        
Treasurer        
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        Iron chef Mario hard at work! 
 
May was a busy month for HYC members. Let’s keep up the momentum for June. See you all at Capri for our 
monthly meeting Monday June 6. 
 
Larry Roesch 
Editor 

 
 
Karen and Linda both won at marina party a year of free 
towing from Tow Boat US. Funny since neither owns a 
boat! However because of the there generosity they 
donated them to HYC for a raffle at Sonia and Mario’s 
Key Largo Party. The raffle raised $60 for our club 
treasury and two of our members got $145 each worth of 
towing insurance for a year. Thank you Karen Sutton and 
Linda Wood and Tow Boat US for you kind support our 
club.  

HYC Girls  know how to party! Welcome Jan ! 


